
Metro Seniors Championship Tournament 

 

The field is set for the 2019 Metro Seniors Championship Tournament to be 
played on Tuesday September 24th 2019 at Pevely Farms Golf Course.  66 
members will participate in four flights to determine a winner in each flight.  
Members were selected from all 5 weekly divisions. The top 16 in each flight plus 
ties qualified automatically. Alternates were selected when a qualifying member 
declined an invitation our could not attend because of the date of the event.   
 
The event is run by the Tournament Committee, consisting of the 5 division VP’s, 
their Deputies and the Metro Seniors VP.  
 
This year winners of each flight will be presented their awards at the November 
12th general meeting, in front of the entire membership in attendance.  
Congratulations to all the members who qualified and for those participating in 
the annual tournament.  Good luck!   
 
 
 


